CANNON COUNTY CONVENIENCE CENTER
Request for Bid

The Cannon County Department of Finance is soliciting bids for the management of solid waste
— garbage, trash, rubbish - beginning July 1, 2025, and ending June 30, 2028 (at the earliest).

The management of solid waste includes collection of solid waste through the use, but not
limited to, two compactors connected to two receiver boxes and three open top containers (for
large debris, not compatible with compactors) provided by the vendor. Transportation and
disposal of non-hazardous solid waste must be in full compliance with all valid and applicable
federal, state, and local laws. The company must use facilities that have been issued all of its
necessary permits, licenses, and certificates, and follow ordinances and regulations that allow the
facility to accept, treat and/or dispose of the waste. The contract term must be a minimum of 3
years and potentially up to 5 years - to be negotiated between the county and the winning bidder.

Vendor to provide suitable compactors, either as lease, purchase, or free of charge as part of the
overall contract. Convenience Center is located at 271 Alexander Drive, Woodbury TN 37190.

A site visit will be required. Contact Greg Mitchell to coordinate.

Proposals, bids, or responses will be accepted by the Cannon County Department of
Finance no later than 10:00 a.m. Tuesday, February 11, 2025 (CST), at which time and
place all bids will be publicly opened and read aloud. Every document must be enclosed
in an envelope marked COUNTY CONVENIENCE CENTER BID. Any response, bid,
or proposal received after the above deadline shall be considered late, and will not be
opened or considered.

Bids must be submitted to the following address:
Diane Hickman, Director of Finance
Cannon County Department of Finance
110 S.Tatum St, Suite 216
Woodbury, Tennessee 37190

Bid must be submitted on the Bid Form provided by the county. For a copy of the bid form,
please contact Diane Hickman, diane.hickman@cannoncountytn.gov or Greg Mitchell,
greg.mitchell@cannoncountytn.gov or call (615) 563- 3068. Or go to the county’s website
www.cannoncountytn.gov under Finance Department.

Cannon County reserves the right to reject any or all bids. We are an equal-opportunity employer.
It is the policy of Cannon County, Tennessee to ensure compliance with Title VI of the Civil
Rights Act of 1964; no person shall be excluded from participation in or be denied the benefits
of, or be subjected to discrimination under any program or activity receiving federal financial
assistance on the grounds of race, color, sex or national origin.



